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      December 2019 Newsletter  

At Rainbow we make the Christmas season about 
family, traditions, and giving back to our community. 
There will be opportunities for you to join us for 
snacks, watch your children sing, and have milk and 
cookies while making ornaments with your child.   

Also, we want to support children in our community 
who have been uprooted from their homes and are 
dealing with difficult changes in their lives, at 
Waypoints Women and Children’s Emergency 
Shelter. This organization is special to us through 
several connections, and we’ll be posting their wish 
list in case you are able to help       

TO ALL THOSE BRAVE DETERMINED TOILET-
TRAINING PARENTS OUT THERE – TOGETHER WE 
ARE MAKING 
GREAT 
PROGRESS!  
THANKS FOR  
EXTRA 
SUPPLIES 
EVERY DAY! 

Here’s the winner – it’s 

like herding cats to get a 

good group shot! This one 

is going out to our 

        Canadian troops overseas this month. 

Big thanks for everyone’s participation in the Muffin 
Breakfast & Art Show – we enjoyed visiting with you all 
and the kids LOVED showing you their work! 

 

 

 

 

BIRTHDAYS THIS MONTH:  

Amelia - December 29     

We are sad to say goodbye to Lisa 
who has decided to spend more 
time with her family!    
  

Dates to Remember in December: 

Dec 13, 4 to 6 pm – drop in after work to join your child 
for Cookie-decorating & Ornament-making 

Dec 18 – Christmas sweater day for kids 

                5 to 6 pm – Wear your Christmas sweater and          
     watch your child sing in the Christmas     
     concert 

Dec 20 – Kids Christmas party & gift exchange ($20 
maximum; please drop off gifts or let us know if you 
choose not to take part by Dec. 18 so we can make sure 
every child has something to open) 

Dec 24 – closed at 2 pm 

Dec 25 & 26 , & Jan 1 closed 

 
IT IS A LICENSING REQUIREMENT THAT 

WE TAKE THE CHILDREN OUTSIDE WHEN  

PUBLIC HEALTH HAS DETERMINED IT IS 

WARM ENOUGH. WE DON’T ALWAYS HAVE 

EXTRA STAFF FOR ONE TO STAY IN WITH 

YOUR CHILD IF HE ISN’T PREPARED OR 

WELL ENOUGH FOR OUTDOOR PLAY.  

PLEASE ENSURE YOUR CHILD HAS 

APPROPRIATE OUTDOOR CLOTHING 

AND LOTS OF WARM MITTENS EVERY 

DAY.  

 

 

Please let us know what your child care needs will be 

this month – if there are days when children won’t be 

attending we may be able to give our staff a little extra 

time with their families.  

REMEMBER SHOW & SHARE EVERY FRIDAY! 

http://www.rainbowchildcare.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/Rainbow-Childcare-Accredited-Daycare-Professionals-216806192216599/

